
Barnstable Council on Aging 
825 Falmouth Rd 

Hyannis, MA 02601 
 

Monthly Meeting –May 19,2021 
@ 9:00 AM 

 
 
Present: John Jope, Janice Lariviere, Barbara Cross, Ella Rollins, Anna Valsakis, Pricilla Laliberty, Lori Case, 
Helen Stretch 
 
Also present: Donna Burns, BCOA director 
 
The meeting was called to order at 9:00 AM and a quorum was met. Minutes from the April meeting have been 
approved as written. 
 
 
Chairman: 
 

• Nominating positions open – Chair, Vice Chair, and Secretary.  
 

• Barbara Cross and Lori Case nominated John Jope for Chair. 
 

• Janice Lariviere nominated herself for Secretary. 
 
 

 
 
Director’s Report: 
 

• May 29th restrictions will be lifted; doors of the BACC will be open to the public once again. 
 

• First week in June will be a “Welcome Back Week”.  
 

• Surveys may be passed out to help us prioritize needs. 
 

• Clinic may still be here during opening of building. 
 

• Excited to see people in the BACC again. Happy to hear from everyone and looking forward to getting 
back to a normal schedule. 
 
 
 

 
FBCOA: 

• No update 
 

Meeting adjourned at 10:00 AM 
 
Next meeting June 16, 2021 


